HIAWATHA WATER BOARD

REGULAR MEETING
DECEMBER 16, 2008
Meeting was called to order at 6:30PM by Chairperson Charles Fridal.  Members present were Dick Larson, Troy Andersen, and Beverly Daws.  Member absent was Brewer. Also present was Water Superintendent Carl Ransford and Secretary Sara Ries.
Larson moved to approve the agenda, Daws seconded.  
Carried.  
Daws moved to approve the minutes of 11/18/08, Larson seconded.

Carried.  
Andersen moved to pay the bills.  Daws seconded.  

Carried.
Daws moved to approve the financial report from November 2008, Larson seconded.

Carried.  

Business:
The Board decided to follow policy and not relieve the water bill at 2460 Wolf Creek Trail.

Ransford discussed with the board what they want to do with the CommSpeed contract as they are behind about 3 months in their rent. The board would like Carl to speak with our attorney about the situation. 
Larson made a motion to elect Andersen as new Chairperson for 2009.  Daws seconded. Motion was carried. 

Fridal made a motion to elect Larson as new Vice Chairperson for 2009.  Larson seconded. Motion was carried.
Superintendent’s Report:
Ransford spoke to the board about the necessity of a loop line from Hawkeye Dr. to N. Center Point Rd. for the possible growth in that area.  
There is a possibility of FEMA replacing Well #4 if we relocate to a new well site location.  

Ransford informed the board of the 3 main breaks we have had in the last month.

Daws moved to adjourn meeting at 7:25pm.  Larson seconded.
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              Charles Fridal, Chairperson
ATTEST:
_____________________

Sara Ries, Secretary
